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On August 8, 2025 a Sheriff’s Office employee was involved in a major vehicle crash while driving a 

County vehicle, 2023 Ford F150 Responder (VIN#1FTFW1P80PKF50436). To the best of my knowledge, 

the vehicle will be considered a “Total loss”. The Sheriff’s Office did not budget to replace this vehicle 

during the FY2025 or FY2026 budgets. The emergency equipment in this vehicle is specific to the make 

and model and if a replacement vehicle is not acquired a majority of the equipment will become non-

transferable.  

 

On December 28, 2025 a Sheriff’s Office employee was involved in a major vehicle crash while driving a 

County vehicle, 2023 Ford F150 Responder (VIN#1FTFW1P80PKF49811). This vehicle has been 

considered a “Total loss”. The Sheriff’s Office did not budget to replace this vehicle during the FY2025 or 

FY2026 budgets. The emergency equipment in this vehicle is specific to the make and model and if a 

replacement vehicle is not acquired a majority of the equipment will become non-transferable.  

 

The cost to replace both vehicles is $110,458.00 

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Chief Deputy Ian Patin 

 

 

  


